
    
  
  
   
  
  

   
 
 
Dear  
 
Freedom of Information request 

 
Thank you for your further email of 22 February 2016 in which you requested the 
following information: 
 

“To further clarify we're looking to see what borrowing has been undertaken to 
regenerate/develop commercial and retail properties.  We're not looking into 
maintenance costs. But information on past, present and future projects would be 
helpful” 
 

We have conducted searches across the GLA and we can confirm the GLA has not 
undertaken any borrowing to fund the regeneration or development of any commercial 
or retail properties.    
 
The GLA publishes reports listing all of our spending of £250 or more on our website.  
We record the spending in the form of a register listing individual items of expenditure 
and  details such as the payee and the date of payment. 
 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/greater-london-authority-gla/spending-money-
wisely/our-spending  
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, ensuring that 
you quote the reference at the top of this letter.    
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
  
 
Meena Shah 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
complaints procedure, available at: http://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/greater-london-
authority-gla/sharing-our-information/freedom-information  
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